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October 2016
RAFFLES

Here’s your chance to take part in the 2016 Holiday Raffle.   Each ticket is a $50.00 donation.  The lucky grand prize winner will receive $5,000.00.  The second prize winner will receive $1,000.00 and third through seventh prize winners will receive $250.00 each.  The drawing will be held at our annual General Election dinner on November 17, 2016.


All are invited to attend this event.  This will give you a chance to meet all of Service Station Dealer’s field representatives, office staff and board of directors.  You will also have a chance to speak with the association’s attorney, health insurance broker, garage keeper’s liability broker and the workers’ compensation group plan manager.  Bring questions and concerns that you’d like addressed.  See enclosed flyer.

 



Don’t miss this event!!

Care Connect Health Insurance

It is that time of year again for open enrollment on all insurance plans.  The Care Connect open enrollment begins December 1, 2016.  Please see the Medical Election form and outline of the Care Connect plans on the opposite side of this notice.  All changes have been shaded.

Oxford and Aetna open enrollment begins January 1, 2017.  You will receive the plan grids for those options in the near future.  


Please note, the original Care Connect Traditional Gold EPO is being replaced with a new Traditional Gold EPO.  For those of you in the current Traditional Gold EPO  you MUST complete a new election form and select a plan.   If you have any questions please call the office.

Regards,

Peter S. Kischak

President
421 Waverly Avenue


Mamaroneck, NY  10543-2255


Phone: 914-698-5188 / 5296


Fax: 914-698-4787


� HYPERLINK "http://www.ssdgny.org" ��www.ssdgny.org�























